
PSAT/NMSQT Registration 
August 30th-September 10th 2021
Ashe County Schools will be offering the PSAT/NMSQT (Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test) to college bound 10th and 
11th graders at Ashe County High and Ashe Early College.  The PSAT will be offered Wednesday, October 13, 2021.  This test will be offered once 
with no makeup date.  Students must register by September 10th, 2021 with Mrs. Jennifer Dollar at ACHS and Mrs. Jessica Yates at AEC.  The 
non-refundable cost is $18, which may be paid by check (payable to Ashe County High School) or cash at the time of registration.  The fee may 
also be paid through the ACHS online payment system at https://osp.osmsinc.com/AsheSchools 

The PSAT is a practice test that prepares students for success on the SAT (Scholastic Aptitude Test).  Additional information about the PSAT  for 
students and parents can be found at https://www.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt  Additionally, Juniors who do very well on the PSAT may qualify 
for the NMSQT Scholarship Competition.  This competition is not available to sophomores.  Test results are usually received late in December.  
Students will receive their test book back as well as a score report that gives specific information about their correct/incorrect answers, difficulty 
level of question, and content each question assessed.  Please contact your child’s counselor with questions regarding the PSAT.

Test Date:  October 13th, 2021
Cost:  $18.00
Location:  ACHS & AEC

For any 10th or 11th 
grader interested in 
attending college

https://osp.osmsinc.com/AsheSchools
https://www.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt

